
Welcome to our February Project Update

Keeping you up to date with the Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct. A major milestone has been accomplished on 
the project with the tower crane being installed over the past weekend. The east section slab on grounds will be finalised 
this week with the last slab pour being undertaken later in the week. This will allow the team to proceed with the 
construction of the ground floor podium structure. Please see below for an update of forthcoming works on the project or 
follow the above QR code to read more about the exciting project. 
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Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct 14th February 2022

What’s happening in construction?

The last of the slab on grounds to the basement 
structure will be completed this week. Dincel 
wall construction is nearing completion to the 
western section which allows service trades to 
complete new storm water and electrical works.

The main tower construction is underway with 
the lift/stair core walls commencing weeks end, 
this will see installation of the ground floor deck 
take place in the coming days. 

Construction Activities

February 2022
/ Basement Concrete Slab On Ground
/ Ground Floor Formwork
/ Dincel Retaining Walls
/ Ground Floor Podium Structure to Commence
/ HV Electrical Works to commence

March 2022
/ Ground Floor Podium Concrete
/ Precast Installation
/ Mezzanine Structure
/ Further Service Works

Contact Us 
ADCO 24 hour hotline 

1800 232 628
QCCP@adcoconstruct.com.au

Should you have any queries or feedback regarding the works, 
please keep in mind ADCO’s 24-hour telephone assistance line is 
available. Please feel free to call ADCO Constructions on 1800 
232 628 should you wish to raise any concerns. 


